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Estimate of Fiscal Impact 
 FY 2018-19 FY 2019-20 
State Expenditure   

General Fund $0 $0 
Other and Federal $0 $0 
Full-Time Equivalent Position(s) 0.00 0.00 

State Revenue   
General Fund $0 $0 
Other and Federal $0 $0 

Local Expenditure $0 $0 
Local Revenue $0 $0 

 
Fiscal Impact Summary 
This bill allows private school students with Individualized Education Plans (IEPs), 504 plans, or 
Individual Services Plans (ISPs) to participate in school district interscholastic activities.  While 
the bill will allow more students the opportunity to participate in interscholastic activities, the 
State Department of Education (Department) anticipates that school districts can manage these 
activities within their existing budgets.  Therefore, the bill does not have an expenditure impact 
on local governments or the General Fund, Federal Funds, or Other Funds. 

Explanation of Fiscal Impact 

Introduced on April 26, 2017 
State Expenditure 
This bill allows private school students with Individualized Education Plans (IEPs), 504 plans, or 
Individual Services Plan (ISPs) to participate in school district interscholastic activities, provided 
that student meets eligibility criteria.  These students will be treated in a similar manner to 
charter school students, for whom school districts have already established procedures for 
participation. 
 
State Department of Education. This bill expands upon previously established school district 
procedures.  The Department will not be required to assist the local school districts with 
developing new procedures or implementing new systems.  Therefore, the bill does not have an 
expenditure impact on the General Fund, Federal Funds, or Other Funds of the Department.  
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State Revenue 
N/A 

Local Expenditure 
While the bill will allow more students the opportunity to participate in interscholastic activities, 
the Department anticipates that school districts can manage these activities within their existing 
budgets. 

Local Revenue 
N/A 
 
 


